Changes are being made to the
Sparta Ecumenical Food Pantry!

i
- We are moving ........

We have a new name: The Sparta Community Food Pantry

We have a new address: 99 Demarest Road, Sparta NJ (Very close - near
Sparta ShopRite!) ( From main st) Rt 15 N, Left on Limecrest Rd ( Light before Sparta
shoprite) Right onto Demerest. We will be on the right side after RR tracks.

We have the same hours of operation: Wednesdays: 9:00 a.m. —3:00 p.m.

Fridays: 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.
WE WILL START SEEING CLIENTS ON SEPTEMBER 15, 2021 AT OUR NEW LOCATION

For a ride call { you may have to book in advance)

Skylands Ride- 973-579-0480 Logistic Care-866-527-9933 Sparta Shuttle 973-729-2383

For 33 years, the ‘Sparta Ecumenical Food Pantry’, has served our community with the generous
support of community members who donate funds and food to our mission, and volunteers who kind Iy
give of their time to help others.

Since COVID, the need of our community has grown exponentially, and the generosity of the
community has grown right alongside with that need.

At this time our needs for space have expanded beyond the space that the First Presbyterian
Church could make available for us to rent. We thank the church for their past and continued
support, but we realized that it was time for a change.

Today we announce that we have a new name, a new address and a continued mission to give
hope and healthy food to the people of Northern New Jersey that are struggling to put food on the table
during difficult times.




